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From: parking-distribution <parking-distribution-bounces@lists.stanford.edu> on behalf of 
commuteclub <commuteclub@stanford.edu>

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 2:09 PM
To: parking-distribution@lists.stanford.edu
Subject: January 2018: Status of East Bay park-and-ride options

Dear Stanford East Bay commuter: 

We hope your new year is off to a great start. As promised, we want to provide regular updates about East Bay 
park-and-ride options. 

Unfortunately, we don’t have any new information at this time. As we mentioned in December, Stanford 
University Real Estate and Stanford Health Care Real Estate teams have been working diligently to try to 
secure a new park-and-ride solution. We want to assure you that these efforts continue. 

If you are interested to learn more about past messages that we’ve sent and alternative options, please visit 
our Updates for East Bay Commuters webpage.  

Thank you for your continued patience as Stanford University and Stanford Health Care work on securing a 
new park-and-ride location. We wish you all the best in 2019!  

Sincerely, 

Olivia Staciwa 
Marketing & Communications Specialist  
Stanford Parking & Transportation Services 
commuteclub@stanford.edu  
650.736.9923 
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